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To: Policy Board  

From: Caitlin Palmer, Regional Planning & Development Director 

Date: 03/27/2024 

Subject: Proposed 2024 CRCOG Plan of Conservation and Development 

CRCOG will be hosting a workshop to discuss and review the Proposed 2024 CRCOG 

Plan of Conservation and Development. 

Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

Time: 11:00 – 1200, prior to the May Policy Board Meeting(hybrid) 

Location: Hybrid Meeting, Zoom or CRCOG Offices, 350 Church Street 3rd Floor, 

Hartford, CT 06053 

 

Agenda: 

 

• Presentation of the Proposed 2024 CRCOG Plan of Conservation and 

Development 

• Q&A Session 

• Next Steps and Action Items 

 

Working with the Regional Planning Commission (RPC) and a Technical Advisory 

Committee, CRCOG staff has prepared a draft 2024 CRCOG Plan of Conservation and 

Development. Like local plans, state statutes require COGs to update their regional plan 

every ten years. CRCOG’s current plan was adopted in 2014.  

 

Staff will provide an overview of key factors driving the topics covered in the plan, an 

overview of plan themes and goals, and review the upcoming public review and adoption 

process. The RPC anticipates holding a public hearing on the Plan in September and 

upon its endorsement will forward the Plan to the Policy Board for approval at its 

November meeting.  

 

Your attendance at this workshop will help ensure that the Plan reflects the needs and 

priorities of our region.  

 

Please contact Laura Frankowski at lfrankowski@crcog.org by May 20, 2024, to let her 

know if you can attend this workshop. 
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